ONE MILLION GHILDREN
PRAYING THE ROSARY

On October 7, 2025, children
from every continent will unite
in praying the Rosary. This
international prayer campaign,
organized by the Pontifical
Foundations’ Aid to the Church
in  Need, invites families,
parishes, and schools to join
together to ask Our Lady's
intercession for peace and
" unity in the world.

"When one million children pray

the Rosary, the world will change.”
- St. Pio of Pietrelcina
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Mark your calendars and visit the website for resources
to encourage and facilitate your family, school or parish o
group’s participation. You are encouraged to fill out the E.E.‘-;'L.,._p
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simple registration form on the site to be counted! Ot

https://acninternational.org/millionchildrenpraying



